
 

 

7th October 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Reception Stay and Play 

9.00am – 10.30am Thursday 22nd October 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our Reception Stay and Play on Thursday 22nd October from 
9.00am – 10.30am. 
 
We run Stay and Play sessions every half term and they are a great opportunity for you to spend time 
with your child in school and see what happens in Reception. 
 
The focus of this Stay and Play will be reading. You and your child will have the opportunity to access 
lots of different reading-based game and activities. You will also be able to see one of the ways we 
teach reading and view our phonics resources. We hope this will help you gain ideas for fun ways you 
can support your child’s reading at home. It will also be an opportunity for you to see how the morning 
runs, including the “to-dos”. 
 
If you have anything that you would specifically like to see in this Stay and Play session (linked to 
reading), please speak to your child’s class teacher and we will try to include it. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jen Dyson, Sophie Roberts, Nicky Appleby and Tom Ratchford 
Reception Class Teachers 


